
STUDENT BULLETIN
_TT _.,r April 22, 1975THOUGHT FOR THU DAY;

If you think you are too small to do a big thing —  try doing a small thing in a big way! 

“CULTURAL SERIES CANCELLED:
The Cultural Series presentation that was scheduled for Tuesday, April 22 (tonight) has been 
cancelled. There will not be a Cultural Series event this quarter.
SCHEDULE REVISION:
To accommodate the student elections, the following changes are being made in the schedule 
for Thursday and Friday of this week:

Period 1 7*30 a.m. - 8:15 a*ni*
Period 2 8:25 a.m* - 9*10 a.m*
Chapel 9 :20 a.m* - 10:10 a.m.

Classes after chapel will meet at their regular times.
ALL RESIDENCE HALL STUDENTS:
As with previous all-school banquets, the in-hours for all resident students will be 
Students'are encouraged to be in earlier; however, the 2:00 a.m. hour is the latest o 
time. Thank you for your cooperation.
BANQUET FLOWERS FOR SALE:
Corsages 12.50 - Boutonnieres 1*50 (Carnations or Roses)
Contact Mrs* Matty King at 822-67^+8 (50^3 l l H h  N. E.) within walking distance*

A.W.S, i ■ _
Wednesday night* April 23, Judy, Ellen, and Donna will show us beauty aids at 9:^5 in Perks 
lounge. Come and let's learh together.

s COMMUNITY SERVICE:
We are leaving Perks Hall at 2:30 on Wednesday and will be back by 5:00. Come with us to 
visit the people at Rainier Valley Convalescent Home.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Last day of the Commentary Sale is April 23 —  so hurry! _
Attention Math 101 students —  the Math workbooks are back m  stock.
Please check our "Your Order Is In" tag —  many special orders are here and your name may 
be listed. Thank you.
FUN, FOOD, 'n' FELLOWSHIP:
We ercourage everyone to go to the banquet, but if you are one of the poor souls who was not 
asked (gSfs) or were afrlid to ask (guys), we have a little get together planned (male and 
female) for Saturday. The gym will open at 7:30 p.m. and afterwards there will be games, 
pingpong, and FREE food in the SUB. See you there.
KCNC MEETING:
Remember, there is a meeting today in the SUB at k :0 0  p.m. for all those who have been 
involved with the radio anytime during this past year. It is our annual election and we
need your vote.
HYMNALS TAKEN FROM S-9:
Until recently we have had a number of hymnals in S-9 ("Praise and Worship"). _Now there are 
only a few left. Anyone knowing where they might be are asked to see Dr. Swaffield.

ARE YOU INTERESTED?
• All those interested in helping with the annual next year in areas such as PhotoSraPh^ ’

copying, layouts, etc, please contact George Ho, Duane Porter or Carolyn Pior immediately.
We need to begin training as soon as possible.
FOR SALE:
Two tennis rackets. One brand new —  only been used a few “°W
310.00. The other one is Q5.00. Contact Rick McGregor or call 827-^336 after 5-00 p.m.

SECOND GENERATION NC STUDENTS:
All students who have either one or both parents who have attended NC, kindly make yourself 
known by filling out the following form. (Leave this information with the Receptionist in
the Administration Building.)
Students Name ___________ __________________ - Parents Name __-------------------— -------

cent (or parents) attended (or graduated from)

Pdcitional infcrraation:


